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Calendar

TBD-Installation Banquet

June 8-Therapy training 

event at Milestones 

coordinated with Monterey 

AMBUCS

Aug 3-Hub City Beach 

Party at the Depot Patio 

(members and members 

families are covered by our 

sponsorship)

Dec 26-28-Basketball 

tournament

Notes from the last few meetings...  about 20 people showed up to enjoy good Mexican food 
on the patio at Picoso's.  It was good to see Karen Moeller out and about as well.  Some 
housekeeping items were covered, including a swearing in of a new member (more details in 
the coming weeks).  Updates were given on AmTrykes, including the $25K order has mostly 
arrived and some are needed for the June 8th therapy training event at Milestones.  
Chancy introduced our speaker.  Shaun Keel spoke about Foster a life. They helped 1000 
foster kids last year. She gave some examples of where the money goes. For example, this 
week she received requests for musical instrument lessons for two kids and singing lessons 
for another foster child. They also provide funds for sports camps and other items that are 
outside of normal funding by the State. Shaun might join and would be interested in also 
helping with scholarships.
With the board's recommendation, the club voted to do an ocean breeze sponsorship for 
Foster*A*Life's annual fundraiser of the Hub City Beach Party. The Hub City Beach Party will 
be August 3rd at the Depot Patio (608 18th) and all ages are welcome. All members, 
spouses and kids are covered with our sponsorship (tickets $25/person at the door). The 
Beach Party is our quarterly social as well. The Land Sharks will be performing again (Jimmy 
Buffet tribute band). Feel free to wear shorts, an Hawaiian shirt and flip flops to this casual 
event.


